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Important information about Clover Health Centre  

 
 

Dear  

 
 

 
If you need help to read this letter, please 

phone Healthwatch Greenwich on 0790 

3685 534. 

 

 

This letter has been sent to you because 

you are a patient at Clover Health 

Centre, and you are on the learning 

disability register. 

 

Recipient’s name 
Address 1 
Address 2 
Address 3 
Address 4 
Postcode 

mailto:greenwich.primarycare@selondonics.nhs.uk
http://www.selondonics.org/


We want to let you know that the Clover 

Health Centre is going to close on Friday 

29th September, and it will not reopen. 

 

 

The Health Centre is closing because their 

contract with the NHS is now finished. 

 

 

After Friday 29th September, you will not 

be able to go and see the doctors at the 

Clover Health Centre. 

 

You must register with a new doctor 

before 30th September. 

 

 

You might be worried about the Health 

Centre closing.  

 

 

There are lots of other doctor surgeries 

that have space for new patients. 

 

 

Healthwatch can help you and answer 

your questions. Phone 0790 3685 534 

 



 

 

 

 

What you need to do now 

 

 

 

1. Choose a new doctor surgery where 

you live 

 

 

2. Go into the surgery or phone them 

 

 

3. Ask to be a new patient 

 

 

4. Ask to go on the learning disability 

register 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Maria Howdon 

Assistant Director, Primary Care Greenwich 

South East London ICS 



 

 

 

 

What to do if you would like help to 

find a new doctor surgery 

 

 

 

 

Phone Healthwatch Greenwich  

0790 3685 534 

 

 

 

 

You can also email for help 

info@healthwatchgreenwich.co.uk 

 

 

 

You can go online for more 

information  

www.selondonics.org/clover    

 

 

 

mailto:info@healthwatchgreenwich.co.uk
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Drop-in support to find a new 

doctor’s surgery and register 

 

Where: Clover Health Centre 

When: Starts 3rd July  

 

Go along on any Tuesday or Thursday   

Time: Anytime from 1pm until 4.30pm 

 

 

 

Healthwatch Greenwich will be at Clover 

Health Centre to talk to people about the 

surgery closing.   

 

 

 

You can just walk in and talk to them. 

 

 

They will help you to look for a doctor’s 

surgery near to where you live. 

 

 

They will then help you to fill out forms, so 

you can register and be able to go for 

appointments to your new doctors. 



 

List of Doctor Surgeries in Plumstead 

and Woolwich that have space. 

 
Surgery Name  Address Phone Number 

Ferryview Health 

Centre 

25 John Wilson Street, 

Woolwich, London, SE18 6PZ 

020 8319 5400 

 

Triveni PMS 

Escreet Grove Surgery, 

Escreet Grove, Woolwich, 

London, SE18 5TE. 

020 8854 0157 

 

Triveni PMS 

34 Plumstead Common 

Road, Plumstead, London, 

SE18 3TL 

020 8854 0229 

 

Thamesmead 

Medical 

Associates 

Heronsgate Medical Centre, 

Goosander Way, London, 

SE28 0ER 

020 8333 5051 

 

St Marks PMS 

24 Whottesley Road, 

Plumstead, London,  

SE18 3EP 

020 8854 6262 

 

All Saints Medical 

Centre 

13a Ripon Road, Plumstead, 

London  

SE18 3PS 

020 8854 3964 

St Marks PMS 

Nightingale Surgery, 19 

Milward Walk, Woolwich, 

London, SE18 4DQ. 

020 8854 7685 

 

Waverley PMS 

The Waverley Practice, 37 

Waverley Crescent, 

Plumstead, London, SE18 7QU 

020 8102 2324 

 

Conway PMS 

Practice  

44 Conway Road, Plumstead, 

London,  

SE18 1AH 

020 8854 2042 

 


